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March 14, 2019

Project Narrative for Critical Area Determination
6660 East Mercer Way

Permit No. 1902-005

The Yang project is to demo the existing structure and construct a new SFR. Critical Areas study and
plans are part of this submittal for a reduction to a watercourse buffer. The watercourse is a piped
drainage line servicing properties above this project. The piped drainage line will not be altered and
maintained as is.

Sincerely, Richard A Fisher

Project Architect
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